
Dear Parents and Carers, 
The Lower Juniors team and myself are very much looking forward to a new term of teaching our class. This term is a short one but 

packed with lots of fun and interesting learning! Hopefully, as the weather gets warmer, we will be able to explore our coast and see 

what signs of erosion we can spot. As always, please read with your child at home; they love getting credits for it! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zk6fydm  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrrk4xs  
Ms Czubaj, Mrs McLeod and Miss Walton. 
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